
 

 

 
 
 

For Immediate Release 
October 18, 2019 

Customer Appreciation Day at Henderson Golf Club Rescheduled 

Chatham County, GA (October 18, 2019) – Customer Appreciation Day at Henderson Golf Club, 

hosted by Chatham County Parks and Recreation, has been rescheduled from this Saturday, 

October 19, 2019, to Saturday, November 16, 2019, due to impending weather. This event 

celebrates the 3 years Henderson Golf Club has been under Chatham County management. 

Activities will include, a complimentary lunch from 11:00-1:00 PM from The Henderson Café, a 

Wilson staff glove and ball fitting, and a fling golf seminar from 11:30-Noon.  

When: November 16, 2019, from 10 AM – 2 PM 

What: Customer Appreciation Day 

Where: Henderson Golf Club, 1 Al Henderson Drive, Savannah, GA 31419 
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Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 


